
Special meeting of the City of Downs Planning Commission was held April 2, 2019, 5:30 
p.m., at city hall.  Members present:  Dale Goheen, Linda Miller, Kabin Henke, Chris 
Steinshouer, Jim Cary, Jamie Emerson.  Others present:  Bruce Berkley, Evan Joy, 
Vickie Oviatt. 

Chairman Linda Miller called the meeting to order. 

Jamie moved to approve the minutes of the February 25, 2019 meeting.  Kabin 
seconded.  Carried. 

Linda reported that Chelsi Remus submitted her resignation as member. 

Linda said that old business includes a review of a proposed ordinance amending the 
current zoning codes for storage buildings.  She had taken the proposed changes from 
the February 25th meeting to Bruce, who prepared the ordinance.  There was 
discussion.  Bruce will make the changes and email for review. 

Kabin moved to hold a public hearing on storage buildings on May 7th at 5:30 p.m. at 
city hall, with publication.  Jim seconded.  Carried. 

At 7:00 p.m., Jim moved to adjourn.  Kabin seconded.  Carried.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

_________________________ 

Vickie Oviatt, DPC Secretary 

 


